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The Wesley Chapel Branch of the Pasco Tax 

Collector’s Office Will be Closed on April 17, 2021  
 

Tax Collector Mike Fasano announces that the Wesley Chapel branch of the 

Pasco County Tax Collector’s Office will be closed Saturday, April 17, 2021 for 

state equipment upgrades.  The Wesley Chapel location is one of two tax offices 

normally open on Saturday mornings to serve Pasco residents. 

“We regret any inconvenience that this one-day closure may cause to our 

customers in the Wesley Chapel community,” comments Tax Collector Mike 

Fasano.  “However, our Gulf Harbors location at 4720 U.S. Highway 19, New Port 

Richey will be open from 8:30 AM to NOON to serve Pasco County residents. In 

addition, many transactions can be performed online through our website 

www.pascotaxes.com I encourage anyone who may need to conduct in person 

transactions to do so before Saturday or come in the following Monday.” 

Our Call Center is open Monday through Friday from 8:30 AM to 5:00 PM.  Any 

questions regarding services provided by the Pasco Tax Collector’s Office will be 

answered.  Please call (352) 521-4338, (727) 847-8032 or (813) 235-6076. 
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